
  Certified Pullorum  

Testing 

Class 

Want to learn something new?  If you own 

and show poultry or are a 4-H leader or 

poultry club officer then consider being 

certified as a Pullorum tester for  

New Jersey.  The state requires that all 

birds going to shows or fairs be tested for 

this disease.  Only Certified Pullorum  

testers may perform these tests.  Please 

come join us!!! 

March 23, 2016 

6:00pm-9:30pm 

 NJ Animal Health Diagnostic Lab 

(front entrance to building) 

3 Schwarzkopf Drive 

Ewing, NJ 08628 

(Please be advised this address will not work in GPS) 

Directions: 

http://jerseyvetlab.nj.gov/directions/ 

Registration is limited to 30 participants and is on a first come-

first serve basis and you must register by March 21, 2016.  Must 

be 18 years of age to participate. 

To register contact:   

Lisa de Lambert 

New Jersey Department of Agriculture   

Division of Animal Health 

609-671-6400  

lisa.delambert@ag.state.nj.us 

 


